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From: Goodrich, Charles Rex <Charles.Goodrich@oregonstate.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 11:56 AM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: testimony for SB 990

Dear Senators, 

I am writing to register my objections to SB 990. All nuclear power projects, regardless 
of scale, should be rejected until the profound issue of safe storage of nuclear waste has 
been successfully dealt with. As the ongoing disaster at Hanford Nuclear Reservation 
demonstrates, the health and safety challenges of dealing with nuclear waste are of the 
highest priority. Generating yet more nuclear waste must not be allowed. 

Please defeat Senate Bill 990. 

    Respectfully, 

Charles Goodrich  
2340 SE Crystal Lake Dr. 
Corvallis, OR 97333 


